
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Newsletter for 19th January 2020 
 

Welcome to church today. We hope and pray that you will enjoy your time here and that you may 

encounter the presence of the living God.  If you are a visitor then the following information may be 

helpful. 

 

• We have a loop system. If appropriate switch hearing aids to “T”. 

• We have large print copies of most worship material – please ask. 

• Gluten free wafers are available – please request before the service begins. 

• Whatever your tradition, you are welcome to share in Holy Communion. 

• Toilet facilities are available including baby changing and disabled facilities. 

• We hope you will join us for refreshments after the service. 

Please take this sheet home with you! 

 

Sunday 19 January 2nd of Epiphany 

Wilsden 9.30 am Holy Communion Isaiah 49:1-7  
 

John 1:29-42 

Wilsden 11.00 am Cafe Church   

Harden 11.15 am Holy Communion Isaiah 49:1-7 or 
1 Corinthians 1:1-9 

John 1:29-42 

Cullingworth 4.00pm Churches Together Joint Service  
                            for the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 

 
 

Services Next Sunday 

Wilsden 9.30 am Morning Worship 

Wilsden 11.00 am Cafe Church with Holy Communion 

Harden 11.15 am Morning Worship  

Wilsden 6.30 pm Holy Communion 

Parishes of Harden and Wilsden 
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Diary for the next week 

Wed 22nd  10.45 am Home Communion at Laurel Bank 

Wed 22nd  2.30 pm Prayer and Cake at St. Saviour’s 

Fri  24th  2.00 pm Craft & Chat at St. Matthew’s  

 

Dates for your diary 

Fri 14th Feb 7.00pm Love Auction at 34 Harden Lane, Wilsden 

Sat 15th Feb 10.00 am Coffee Morning at St. Saviour’s 

 
 

The Children’s Society house boxes are now due for collection so could you please 
give them to either Margaret Robertshaw at Wilsden, Lorna Pickersgill at Harden or the 
Churchwardens.  
 
 

100 Club    The winners of the December monthly draw: 
27 – Clive Allsop  £25                                 10- Malcolm Jones  -  £10 

 
 

St. Saviour’s monthly coffee mornings.  We look forward to welcoming everyone 

back to our coffee mornings commencing on Saturday 15th February.       

We would be grateful for donations of suitable raffle prizes. A Coffee Morning box is 

available in the choir vestry. Many thanks!  

The total raised at the Turkey and Tinsel event in December was £650. 

 

 

St. Matthew’s Sponsored Children (Adam in Africa Committee) 
You are invited to a ‘love’ auction on Friday 14th February from 7pm. 
Please bring a modest but lovely gift to auction at  
                Wendy Driver’s home (34 Harden Lane, Wilsden). 
“If music be the food of love – just come!”          thanks, Wendy. 

 

 

St. Saviour’s flowers today have been donated by Michael Richardson in memory of 

Jean and her sister, Mavis. 
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Benefice Facebook Page If you are on Facebook, please find and follow our Benefice 

Facebook Page. You can find it by searching for “Harden, Wilsden, Cullingworth, 

Denholme Benefice” You will find it before you have to type all of that in! We keep it up 

to date with all the things that we are doing and it is a good way to make people aware 

of our active church life. It is easy for posts to be spread far and wide and is a means of 

outreach and mission. Please find the page, like it and follow it and you will be helping 

to spread the word! 

 

 

 

                           

 

 
  



 4 

Prayers for the week beginning Sunday 19th January 

Because of print deadlines this prayer diary cannot respond quickly to breaking news. In addition to 

the suggested topics, please keep in prayer national and international events as you learn of them. 

 

Sun 19-Jan 

In this Week of Prayer for Christian Unity pray for leaders of worship 
throughout our villages today and for members of the former 
congregation of St Monica’s Wilsden, now worshipping in Cottingley or 
Bingley. 

Mon 20-Jan Pray for ministers, lay leaders and congregation at Trinity Church. 

Tue 21-Jan 
Pray for the leaders and congregation of Harden Congregational 
Church. 

Wed 22-Jan 
Pray for Liz Maitland and her work at Manorlands. 

Thu 23-Jan Pray for all who lead and worship at Denholme Shared Church. 

Fri 24-Jan 
Pray for all who minister and worship at Cullingworth Methodist 
Church. 

Sat 25-Jan 
Pray for our churches to grow in numbers and in confidence to share 
our faith. 

 

Prayer Chains at St. Matthew’s and St. Saviour’s.  

St. Matthew’s: Margaret Harrison 272305. (Reserve is Dorothy 01274 497898) 

St. Saviour’s:  June Thompson   273787.   (Reserve is Hazel 274234) 
 

Please pray for: Beatrice Waddington and all those no longer able to join our services 

   Bob and Suzanne Evans       Malcolm and Di Halliday 
 

Please give contributions for the next newsletter to Pauline - Tel: 01535 273814        
email: pstern155@gmail.com(and copy to David Haigh: david@haigh.demon.co.uk 
and to Helen Ludkin) Copy Deadline: 12.00h on the WEDNESDAY before publication 
 

Please note we can only mention people, by name, in the newsletter with their consent. 

Websites: www.stmatthewswilsden.org.uk www.stsavioursharden.org.uk 

Parish Administrator: Helen Ludkin: beneficehwcd@gmail.com     07788848830 

Team Rector: Revd Richard Burge: richard.burge@leeds.anglican.org    

                     01535 273758 and for urgent calls: 07484275887 

Team Vicar:  Rev Suzy McCarter:  suzanne_mccarter@msn.com     01535 270687 

 

Benefice Facebook page  -  ‘Harden, Wilsden, Cullingworth, Denholme Benefice’ 
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